
 

PROVIDENCE REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
 

  The Providence Redevelopment Agency invites proposals from the general public 

for the purchase and redevelopment of the property located at 327 Elmwood 

Avenue(Plat 49 Lot 603), in the City of Providence. The Request for Proposals 

will be available at the office of the Department of Planning and Development, 444 

Westminster Street, Suite 3A, Providence, Rhode Island 02903, during the hours of 

9:00 AM to 4:00 PM or at www.providenceri.gov/planning/providence-

redevelopment-agency-pra. No consideration will be given to proposals that are not 

consistent with the information required in the information package. 

 

Proposals must be submitted in writing and to the Providence Redevelopment 

Agency, 444 Westminster Street, Suite 3A, Providence, Rhode Island 02903, to the 

attention of Bonnie Nickerson, Executive Director, by May 17, 2019 at 12:00pm. 

No consideration will be given to proposals submitted after this date and time. 

 

All questions regarding this request for proposals shall be directed by email only 

by April 16, 2019 before 3:00pm to Colleen Dupre, Senior Real Estate Manager, 

444 Westminster Street, Suite 3A, Providence, Rhode Island 02903, 

cdupre@providenceri.gov. 
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